Monday May 22nd, 2017

Please Note the last day for Activity Buses are:

3:30 Activity Buses will end June 8th, 2017

5:30 Activity Buses will end June 2th, 2017

High School

On Thursday, May 25th, Kittatinny will hold its first annual Poetry Slam. Join us in the chorus room at 7:00 pm. anyone who is reading must see Mr. Fischer before this Thursday.

If you are interested in becoming a High School Student Council officer for the 2017-18 school year, please see Ms. Bitondo between now and the end of the school day tomorrow. There will be a mandatory football meeting on May 25th at 2:20 pm in the cafeteria for all 8th - 11th grade students who will be playing football this fall.

The High School Student Council will be hosting a blood drive on Wednesday, May 31st from 8:30-2 pm in the High School Gym. Please stop by the main office to sign-up and get a waiver. If you are 16, you need a parental waiver signed. You also must have a photo id.

Attention 8th, 9th, 10th and 11th graders: For the Fall 2017 Play, the Kittatinny Players proudly presents William Shakespeare's "A Mid-Summer Night Dream". For all interested cast and crew candidates, please join us after school on Monday, June 5th in the auditorium for an informational meeting from 2:25 - 2:55pm. Auditions and crew interviews will take place Wednesday, June 7th and Thursday, June 8th.

Attention all 8-9-10-11 graders interested in running for the High School Cross Country Team this Fall: There will be a preseason meeting right after school on Thursday, June 1st in Room C-9. New Runners are more than welcome to attend.

Attention grades 8th, 9th, 10th and 11th graders interesting in joining the Kittatinny Players Musical. In order to prepare for the moving of next year's musical to the Winter, we will have a mandatory meeting of all possible candidates interested in joining the musical on Monday, June 5th from 3:00 to 3:25pm. You must attend this meeting after school on Monday if you are interested in becoming a member of The Kittatinny Players.

Attention High School students who are interested in attending the SAT prep course: Please stop by the Main Office to pick up a registration form.

Local families need our help! Kittatinny Junior High Student Council will be collecting food for the "Stuff the Bus" food drive throughout the month of May. Stocking the food pantries is desperately needed this time of year! High school student can bring nonperishable food items to their homeroom class, Jr high students can bring their donation to their social studies classes. Prizes will be awarded to the classes that collect the most items.

Interested in becoming Miss Hampton, Miss Stillwater or Miss Sandyston? Applications are now available in the main office. Please stop by to pick up an application. You must be at least 17 years old to run for this contest.

Sports

Congratulations to the boys' varsity tennis team on their 4-1 victory over Walkhill Valley yesterday. All three singles players of Zach Martin, Thomas Mountford, and Kevin Plath won their matches, and 1st doubles team Nathaniel and Thomas Hontz clinched the win.

Congratulations to Annika Johnson for placing second overall in the Girls HWS Golf Tournament yesterday at Farmstead Golf Course. Annika shot an incredible 6 over par 77 to secure her spot on the podium. She was 4 strokes off of the lead, coming in second to one of the top female golfers in the state. If you see Annika, please congratulate her on this accomplishment, and wish her good luck in the Tournament of Champions next week.